

Planning and Development Services Building Division

8850 McLaughlin Road, Unit 1 Brampton, ON L6Y 5T1

BUILDER BULLETIN #2018-05

(June 26, 2018)

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS

INSPECTIONS SERVICE ON JUNE 28, 2018

In an effort to provide industry leading service to our customers, the Building Division has scheduled in-house training on June 28, 2018 for technical staff.

As such, please be advised that on this day, the number of inspections scheduled for each day will be capped accordingly.

This will affect inspections for all buildings. To ensure your inspection needs are met, please arrange to have your required inspections booked for the 27th or 29th of June.

For any questions, clarification or to obtain general information regarding the above please contact -

Anthony Magnone, Regulatory Co-ordinator, City of Brampton, Building Division